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INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
Telecommunication
Development Bureau

Circular CA/02 12 October 1998

Ref: PSP/STG
Contact: J. Ernberg
Tel: +41 22 730 5090
Fax: +41 22 730 5484
E-Mail: johan.ernberg@itu.int

Subject: Handbook on New Developments in Rural Telecommunications

TO ADMINISTRATIONS OF MEMBER STATES OF THE ITU
AND MEMBERS OF THE DEVELOPMENT SECTOR

Dear Sir/Madam,

When Question 16/2 was considered at the first meeting of ITU-D Study Group 2 held in
Geneva from 7 to 9 September 1998, it was decided that the draft “Handbook on new
developments in rural telecommunications” (distributed at the meeting as Document 2/12)
would be sent to ITU-D Members for comment.

Accordingly, I have pleasure in sending you herewith a copy of the draft Handbook and would
welcome any comments you might wish to make. These should be addressed, before
30 November 1998, to:

Mr. Johan Ernberg
Counsellor
Telecommunication Development Bureau
International Telecommunication Union
Place des Nations
1211 Geneva 20
Switzerland

Email: ernberg@itu.int
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The final version of the Handbook will be published by BDT taking into account, as far as
possible, the suggestions and comments received.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

A. LAOUYANE
Director

Annex: 1


